


 

 

 

 

PARISH  NEWSLETTER  20th OCTOBER 2024 

Parish Priest:  Fr. Stephen Farragher, 094-9630006 / 087-9210305 

Email:  ballyhaunisparish@gmail.com  Parish Office: 094-9630006 

PARISH  WEBSITE:  www.ballyhaunisparish.ie 

PARISH  RADIO: 105.2FM  Newsletter on line: Parish website & www.mcn.live 
WEBCAM:  www.ballyhaunisparish.ie or www.mcn.live 

Local Safeguarding Representative (LSR)  Jacinta Flynn, (contact the parish office) 

 Emergency numbers: 

 Knock:  094-9388100   

 Fr. Feeney, Ballinlough:  094-9640155  

 Fr. McGuinness, Bekan:  094-9313937 

Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday, Friday 10.00am; Saturday 7.30pm. 
***************************** 

Katie, Thomas & Carmel Johnston, Knox St. 

Nancy & Séan Jordan, Johnstown 

Michael & Denise Nolan, Togher & decd. of the Nolan family, Mountain  

Thomas & Margaret Ruane, Derrintogher 

Kathleen, Patrick & Jimmy Mulligan, Devlis 

Mike & Monica Biesty & decd. Carrowkeel 

John McNamara & decd. Brackloon 

Patrick & Mary Moran, Tooraree 

Bernie, Pado & Jarlath Moran, Tooraree 

Alacoque Fleming, Ballinrobe 

Gerry Cribben & decd. Tooraree 

Olive, Val & Anthony Waldron, Cave & Matthew Barnaville, London 

Ted, Delia, Michael, Etta & Kieran Healy & decd. of the Healy &  

Grogan families, Holywell 

Julia & Robert Lilly, Peter Duffy & decd. of the Lilly & Duffy families 

 

SUNDAY 27TH OCTOBER– FIRST ANNIVERSARY 
Renata Luptak, Devlis Cottages & Slovakia 

 

 

All weekday and weekend Masses, and the daily Rosary at 9pm (when possible) Mondays 

to Fridays, continue to be broadcast on parish radio 105.2 FM and streamed on the parish 

webcam: https://www.mcn.live/camera/st-patricks-church-ballyhaunis or on our website: 

www.ballyhaunisparish.ie.  

The 10am Mass will be broadcast live on Midwest Radio on Sunday 20th Oct. 
 

YOUTH 2000: The Youth 2000 Connacht Autumn Retreat takes place in the College of 

the Immaculate Conception, Summerhill, Sligo from 8th to 10th November. Anyone aged 

16 to 35 is welcome. More information on www.youth2000.ie 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

MASSES: 

Monday, Tuesday,  

Wednesday, Friday 10.00am. 

Saturday Evening Vigil: 

7.30pm 

Sunday: 10.00am.   
 

CONFESSIONS: 

Before Saturday Vigil Mass 
 

EUCHARISTIC   

ADORATION 

Between 9am & 7pm daily. 
 

BAPTISMS 

First Saturday & third Sunday 

of the month at 11.00am. 

Minimum of four weeks’  

notice required.  Contact the 

parish office, 094-9630006. 

 
 
 

ANNIVERSARY  MASSES  21st-26th OCT. 2024 

 

ST.  PATRICK’S  CHURCH,  BALLYHAUNIS 

21st-27th OCT. READERS MINISTERS OF THE EUCHARIST 

Monday Liam Devaney Marion Regan, Irene Healy 

Tuesday Tommy Caulfield Frances Mulhern, Helen Freeley 

Wednesday Mary Donnelly Margaret Byrne, Mary Sykes 

Friday Willie Broderick Eileen Jordan, Mary Freeley 

Saturday 7.30pm Christina Concannon Lorraine Waldron, Paul Sykes, Joe Byrne, 
Fionnuala Nolan 

Sunday 10am Maura Murphy Bernie Quinn, Mary Murphy, Willie   
Broderick, Breege Halpin      

Recently Deceased - We remember in our prayers:  

Joe Keane, Knox St. 

WORLD MISSION SUNDAY: This Sunday 20th October, 

Mission Sunday, is the Pope’s annual appeal for spiritual and 

financial support so that the life-giving work of overseas mission 

and missionaries can continue. For this year’s Mission Sunday 

appeal, Pope Francis has chosen the theme “Go and invite every-

one to the banquet”. Every Christian is called to take part in this 

universal mission by living out the Gospel in our daily lives. To 

assist the work of missionaries, we are asked to support parish 

collections this Mission Sunday or to donate at www.missio.ie                  

Donations collected at Masses worldwide today go entirely to 

support Churches, hospitals, schools and vocations in countries 

where the Church is new, young or poor—mostly in Africa, Asia 

& Latin America. World Mission Sunday is our chance to show 

solidarity to our brothers & sisters overseas who share our faith. 

Your support will make an immeasurable difference to the    

spiritual and physical wellbeing of the marginalised communities 

whom our missionaries serve. We are also asked to remember 

our missionaries in our prayers. 

NOVEMBER ENVELOPES: In November, we remember in 

our prayers all our deceased loved ones who have gone before 

us. Envelopes are now available in the Church porch, where you 

can include the names of your deceased loved ones on the      

November altar list. All those included will be prayed for during 

our daily Masses throughout the month. The envelopes and    

enclosed lists can be returned to the box at St. Joseph’s altar or to 

the Sacristy. Please do not include money in these envelopes.  
 

CEMETERY PRAYERS: Prayers will be recited for all our   

deceased loved ones on Sunday 3rd November at 2.30pm in the 

Friary Cemetery and at 3pm in the Parish Cemetery. 
 

NOVEMBER REMEMBRANCE MASS: The annual         

Remembrance Mass will be celebrated on Saturday 23rd Nov. at 

7.30pm. We will be praying for all whose names are included in 

the November lists of the deceased, remembering in a special 

way those who have died over the past year. Members of      

families who have been recently bereaved are invited to attend.   
 

PRIESTS’ AUTUMN COLLECTION: Sincere thanks to those 

who have already returned their envelopes for the Autumn     

Collection. Your ongoing generosity & support is appreciated. 

Envelopes can be returned at Masses or to the parish office or 

Sacristy. For those wishing to make an online donation to the 

Priests’  Account, the IBAN is IE97 AIBK 9374 4421 3423 54.                     

BIC: AIBKIE 2D 
 

VOLUNTEERS REQUIRED:  Enable Ireland Mayo Services     

require volunteers in all areas of Co. Mayo to work with children 

with a disability. Volunteers usually work one-to-one with a 

child within their home, but also within their community or at 

the centre in Castlebar. No more than three hours per week, and 

training is provided. If you’re interested in volunteering, email 

sduffy@enableireland.ie for information.  
 

CELEBRATION OF MARRIAGE ANNIVERSARIES:       
Couples celebrating a significant wedding anniversary this year 

are invited to a Mass in Tuam Cathedral on Sunday 17th Nov. at 

3pm, celebrated by Archbishop Francis Duffy. Refreshments 

afterwards in St. Jarlath’s College. If you’re celebrating a special 

anniversary and wish to attend with your family, contact the  

Tuam parish office as soon as possible at 093 24250, or contact 

Paula in the local parish office at 094 9630006 or by email:             

ballyhaunisparish@gmail.com 
 

PPC MEETING: The next meeting of the Parish Pastoral  

Council takes place on Monday evening 21st October at 8.30pm 

in the Community Hall. 
 

EXPLORING PRIESTHOOD: If you are a Catholic man aged 

over 18 and would like to find out more about being a diocesan 

priest, come along to an Open Day on Saturday 26th October in 

NUI Galway. Further details on www.vocations.ie/exploring  
 

STATION MASSES: Autumn Station Mass for the Cave /  

Carrowreagh area will be held next Friday 25th October at 8pm 

at the home of Brendan & Mary Morrissey.  
 

MELODIES OF HOPE: A concert in aid of Mayo Roscommon 

Hospice featuring Aisling & Cathy Lyons & friends will take 

place in St. Mary’s Abbey, Ballyhaunis on Friday 25th Oct. at 

8pm. Free admission, but donations for the Hospice would be  

welcomed. 
 

MAYO CANCER SUPPORT ASSOCIATION, based at Rock 

Rose House, Castlebar would like to thank all who supported the 

recent Flag Day collection in Ballyhaunis which raised almost 

€1,120. Special thanks to the volunteers who assisted, and to the 

businesses who facilitated this collection. All monies raised will 

go towards providing services for people affected by a cancer 

diagnosis. The organisation offers a range of supports and      

services for cancer patients and their families, and for more   

details call 094 9038407. 
 

ANAM CARA: Supporting Parents after Bereavement.  

A Parent Support Evening is held on the 4th Tuesday of each 

month ( from Sept to June) at the TF Royal Hotel, Castlebar. 

Next meeting is 22nd October from 7.30 to 9pm. For more    

details, email info@anamcara.ie or visit www.anamcara.ie  
 

JOB VACANCY: Ballyhaunis  

Community School has a temporary 

vacancy for a Receptionist role 

from early November to 20th  

December. To apply, please forward 

your CV and a cover letter to principal@ballyhauniscs.ie  

by Friday 25th Oct. 
 

FAMILY CENTRE CASTLEBAR: The Family Centre on 

Chapel St, Castlebar provides a number of services in association 

with the HSE and Túsla including counselling services, suicide 

bereavement support group, the Rainbows programme and    

bereavement support services, family mediation service, educa-

tion & training courses, a support group for carers of people with 

dementia and a peer support group for widows, widowers & 

partners. For details, call the centre on 094 90 25900 or visit 

www.thefamilycentre.com 
 

SENIOR CITIZENS’ CHRISTMAS PARTY will take place 

on Sunday 15th December in Clare Court. Dinner at 1.30pm       

followed by music and fun. More details to follow. 
 

SOCIAL NIGHT: Ballyhaunis Community Council will host its 

final monthly social night of the year next Saturday 26th Oct. 

from 8pm in the Community Hall with local musicians, dancing 

and an open mic session. All welcome. 
 

KNOCK DRAMA GROUP will stage their comedy two-act 

play “The Airport” in Aghamore Community Centre on Friday 

25th & Saturday 26th October at 8pm. Strictly over 18’s. Tickets 

available on Eventbrite.ie 

Offertory Collection 

Sunday 13th Oct. 2024 
€1,935 


